
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM
DROP OFF:  UNTIL NOVEMBER 18, 2022 (FRIDAY)

LOCATION: FOUR FLOOR/COP RECEPTION 

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Students are adults and are responsible for their own behavior. SGA-COP is not an agent of Nova Southeastern University, and as a result, this
organization and its members will be responsible to make sure there is no misconduct at this event. This organization, its members, and its
guests may not be covered by the University’s liability insurance, and the University will not represent this organization, its members or guests
if sued for conduct resulting in injury.

Jose Pomales López
SGA-COP Advisor

jpomaleslo@nova.edu

Viviana Monserrate 
SGA-COP Vice President

vm935@mynsu.nova.edu 

Drop off


